
 
11 March 2024 
 
By email: fyi-request-25907-90fb7eaa@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mar 
 
I refer to your information request dated 27 February 2024 made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). You have requested: 
 

“the full grade distribution of the paper EDUC252 taken in semester 1, 2023.” 
 
 
Subject to the following comments, please see attached the information you have requested.  
 

• we note that while the content of your request was for the mark and grade distribution of the 
2023 EDUC252 paper, you had also included the paper code “ANTH203” in the subject line of 
your request. For completeness, we have processed your request for the mark and grade 
distributions of the 2023 ANTH203 and EDUC252 papers offered by the University of Otago. 
 

• the data is correct as at 5 March 2024. 
 

• in the attached grade and mark distributions, we note that students who withdrew from the 
papers are excluded from the data. 

 
 
I trust that this information will be helpful.  
 

 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
Kelsey Kennard 
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator 
Office of the Registrar 
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